
Email sent 29.8.25 

 
Dear Youth – connected to La Côte Church and your parents,  
 
I am delighted to follow up Betty’s email (8 August), about our Youth Apha course 
starting in September.  

This will be a great chance to explore the big questions 
about our lives and purpose and where faith might fit in. 
No prior knowledge of Christianity needed, but of course 
it will be helpful! This is a course for those who have 
been Christians a while – and for new comers who’d like 
to find out more. All of us have much to learn and this 
will be a chance to explore and grow together in a safe 
and relaxed setting. You can also bring along friends. 

We will need to connect with their parents as well.   
  
 
We are very pleased that Armel, an experienced Christian youth worker, will be 
leading these sessions with Betty and Carolyn joining in – and Betty preparing food! 
Yum!  
The sessions will involve ice-breakers / games – eating a meal together, watching 
some video footage prepared by the Alpha organisation and discussion.  
It will be mainly in English.  
 
The sessions will take place: 

In Divonne parish rooms  
2nd and 4th Sunday of the month  
18.30 – 20.00  
Starting 14 September.  
 
Registration Forms  

Can you please complete and send the registration form back to me and Betty – 
which will help with catering purposes – BY 12 SEPT. 
(https://www.lacotechurch.ch/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/La-Cote-Youth-Group-
Registration-.pdf) 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and going on this adventure together,  
In Christ,  
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